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If you have registered as an interested party on the scheme you should have received a copy of the 

Rule 8 letter from the Planning Inspectorate which has been issued following the Preliminary 

meeting held in Huntingdon on 13 May 2015. 

This letter includes an updated version of the timetable of examination period and can be found at: 

http://infrastructure.planningportal.gov.uk/document/3195804 

 

A copy of the letter can be found in the A14 section of the website. 

The Parish Council has requested that the examiners come to Hilton as part of the accompanied site 

visits starting at the site of the proposed bridge on the B1040 north of the village, coming through 

the village and then out on the Low Road to the site of the bridge on that road. This should allow the 

examiners to understand the comments made by the Parish Council and individual residents 

concerning: 

Visual Impact 

Proximity to the Village 

Potential for increase in Light and Noise Pollution. 

The itineraries and routes for the site visits will be published no later than 5 June 2015 and if Hilton 

is included then interested parties can apply to be included in these site visits by noon on 15 June 

2015. Accompanies site visits are scheduled to take place on Thursday 16 and Friday 17 July 2015. 

You should note that the Planning Inspectorate will decide who can attend these visits should they 

decide to come to Hilton. 

Open floor meeting 

The Planning Inspectorate is hold an open floor meeting in Hilton at the Village Hall starting at 18:30 

on Monday 13 July 2015. 

The Parish Council would welcome as many residents as possible to come along. If you wish  to 

speak at the meeting  you have to register with the Case Manager, Nicholas Coombes at 

A14CambridgetoHuntingdon@pins.gsi.gov.uk  

This has to be done by noon on 15 June 2015 so we would urge you to do this and encourage your 

neighbours and friends in the village to do so as well. The Planning Inspectorate is aware of the large 

number of residents of the village who registered as interested parties and their reasons why, this is 

your chance to show the examiners in person the depth of feeling in the village. 

The Parish Council will be dropping a reminder notification to each household nearer to the date of 

registration. 

Please do contact the Clerk if you have any questions regarding the above. 
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